
  
 

The Lebanon Community School Corporation Transportation Department is in the process of 

hiring qualified school bus drivers. The school district will provide paid training for you to 

obtain a Class B C.D.L. license to drive a school bus. Positions are also open for substitute 

drivers. 

School bus drivers make great money and have the benefit of a regular school schedule, 

allowing parents to be home with their children. Many of our most experienced drivers 

started driving because it worked so well with their schedules while their children attended 

Lebanon Community Schools.  

If you have an interest in learning to drive a school bus, or have questions, please call the 

Transportation Department at 765-482-1499. Ask to speak to Becky Nichols, Transportation 

Director. Applications are available at the LCSC Transportation Department, 505 Ransdell 

Road, Lebanon, IN 46052. Applications may be completed Monday through Friday between 

the hours of 7:30am and 4:30pm. Other requirements include: CDL Physical, Drug Test, Clean 

Driving Record, and a Background Check.  

If you are up to the challenge, are seeking a good wage for your time spent, and work well 

with children; be sure to contact the LCSC Transportation Department. 


